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Across
2 The name of Joseph's
second son (Gen. 41)
(7)
4 When Joseph's
brethren saw him
afar off, they
conspired against
him to ______ him.
(Gen. 37) (4)

35

37

6 How old was Joseph
8
when he stood before
Pharaoh King of
Egypt and became
second highest in the
land. (Gen. 41) (6)
10
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So Joseph died, and
they embalmed him;
and he was put in a
______ in Egypt.
(Gen. 50) (6)
The name Pharaoh
gave to Joseph.
(Gen. 41)
(2 wrds) (8,7)

13 And Joseph said unto
Pharaoh, the dream
of Pharaoh is one:
____ hath shewed
Pharaoh what he is
about to do.
(Gen. 41) (3)
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14 After their father's
death, Joseph told his
brothers, "But as for
you, ye thought evil
against me; but God
_______ it unto
good, to bring to
pass, as it is this day,
to save much people
alive. (Gen. 50) (5)
15 And Joseph found
grace in his master's
sight, and he made
him _________ over
his house. (Gen. 39)
(8)
19 The _______ of
Joseph's house
brought Simeon out
to the rest of his
brethren. (Gen. 43)
(7)
21 Because Israel loved
Joseph more than his
other children, he
made him a _____ of
many colours.
(Gen. 37) (4)
25 Joseph dreamed yet
another dream and
behold, the sun and
the moon and the
eleven stars made
___________ to me.
(Gen. 37) (9)
26 Joseph accused his
brethren of being
______; to see the
nakedness of the
land. (Gen. 42) (5)
27 This brother of
Joseph delivered him
out of his other
brother’s hands; and
said, Let us not kill
him. (Gen. 37) (6)

30 And all _________
2 Simeon stayed in
came into Egypt to
prison in Egypt until
Joseph for to buy
it came to pass, when
corn; because that
they had _____ up
the famine was so
the corn which they
sore in all lands.
had brought out of
(Gen. 41) (9)
Egypt... (Gen. 43)
(5)
31 And Pharaoh said
unto Joseph,
3 The name of Joseph's
Forasmuch as God
firstborn son
hath shewed thee all
(Gen. 41) (8)
this, there is none so
5 What did Joseph
_______ ____
leave in his master's
______ as thou art:
wife hand as he fled
(Gen. 41)
and got out of the
(3 wrds) (8,3,4)
house? (Gen. 39)
33 Joseph's wife given
(2 wrds) (3,7)
by Pharaoh (Gen. 41) 7 Joseph told his
(7)
brothers, "Now
34 Joseph told this
therefore be not
prisoner that within
grieved, nor angry
three days shall
with yourselves, that
Pharaoh lift up thine
ye sold me hither: for
head, and restore
God did send me
thee unto thy place...
before you to
(Gen. 40)
_________ life.
(2wrds) (5,6)
(Gen. 45) (8)
36 After Jacob's death,
9 This item of Joseph
Joseph commanded
was placed in
his servants the
Benjamin's sack that
physicians to
he might be accused
_______ his father
of stealing. (Gen. 44)
(Gen. 50) (6)
(3 wrds) (3,6,3)
37 And the men took
11 After hearing the
that present, and they
made-up story of his
took double money
wife, Joseph's master
in their hand, and
took him, and put
_________; and rose
him into the
up, and went down
_______. (Gen. 39)
to Egypt, and stood
(6)
before Joseph.
12 The Egyptians did
(Gen. 43) (8)
not eat bread with
the Hebrews; that is
Down
an ____________
1 The Midianites sold
unto the Egyptians.
Joseph in Egypt unto
(Gen. 43) (11)
this man who was an
officer of Pharaoh.
(Gen. 37) (8)
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16 Pharaoh set Joseph
over all the land of
Egypt, only in the
______ would
Pharaoh be greater
than him. (Gen. 41)
(6)
17 Joseph was sold to
these people for
twenty pieces of
silver. (Gen. 37) (11)
18 And the Lord was
with Joseph, and he
was a __________
man (Gen. 39) (10)
20 And Joseph lived __
________ ___ ____
years. (Gen. 50)
(4 wrds) (2,7,3,3)
22 After Joseph had
properly interpreted
a prisoner's dream,
how much time
passed before
Pharaoh called him
out of prison?
(Gen. 41)
(3 wrds) (3,4,5)
23 And Joseph saw his
brethren, and knew
them, but made
himself _________
unto them, and spake
roughly unto them.
(Gen. 42) (7)
24 And when Jacob saw
the wagons which
Joseph had sent to
carry him, the spirit
of Jacob their father
_______: (Gen. 45)
(7)
26 How old was Joseph
when, after feeding
the flock with his
brethren, he brought
unto his father their
evil report. (Gen. 37)
(9)
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28 Joseph told this
prisoner that within
three days shall
Pharaoh lift up thy
head from off thee,
and shall hang thee
on a tree... (Gen. 40)
(2 wrds) (5,5)
29 Who told Joseph that
he would stay in
Egypt as a bondman
to Joseph in the place
of Benjamin who
was accused of
stealing? (Gen. 44)
(5)
32 I am the Mother of
Joseph (Gen. 30) (6)
35 Joseph took Simeon
from them, and
______ him before
their eyes. (Gen. 42)
(5)
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